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Year 1 

 
Tawheed 
Emadul 

Abdnisair 
Ishita 

Fasilat 
Amoray 
Arvinjot 
Zoan 

Asiyah 
 
 

Year 3 
 

Ahana 
Tai-Chanelle 

Ratan 
Alan 

Ismail 
Abdullah 
Andrei 
Eliza 

Aaliyah 
Asiha 

Murteza 
Maria 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Year 5 
 

Kuba 
Maria 
Mardin 

Shaniya 
 

Year 6 
 

David 
Yahiyah 
Ibrahim 
Yamini 
Samiah 
Zishan 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It has been another busy week here at Lodge. Our Reception 
children have visited our local Library with their families.  
They shared stories and selected some super books to read 
at home. We were really impressed with their behaviour. Well 
done Reception!  
 
Lots of children in school have been sharing their Reading 
Record Books showing that they are consistently reading at 
home. It is so lovely to see their enthusiasm and excitement 
for reading. Thank you for supporting your children in reading 
at home. It really does help our children to make good  
progress. 
 
Our school library will be open every Thursday from 3.15pm-
4.00pm. Please enter via the playground. 
 
Next week in school we will be focusing on E- safety as it is 
Safer Internet day on Tuesday 6

th
 February 2018. If you do 

have any worries about using the internet please come and 
have a chat to us. 
 
Have a good weekend with your families. 
 
Best wishes, 
Beverley Munn 



Class RH-97% 

Class RD-96.6% 

Class 1M-93.0% 

Class 1T-98.1% 

Class 2H-95.7%  

Class 2G-91.0% 

Class 3K-93.3% 

Class 3T-94.7% 

Class 4M-97.1% 

Class 4P– 96.0% 

Class 5S-98.1% 

Class 5G-96.1% 

Class 6C– 98.1% 

Class 6E– 97.3% 

Our attendance this week was 95.9%  

which is just below our target of 97% 

 
This week’s winners are:    

1T, 5S & 6E 
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ABSENCE REMINDER 
 

If for any reason your child is going to be late or absent from school  
please call us before 9am.   

We do have an answering machine and a message can be left at option 1 for 
sickness or option 2 to speak to Mrs Cheema direct.   

 
Please speak clearly leaving your child’s name and class and  

the reason for their absence.  
 Thank you 

If you need to contact school please call 0121 553 2389.  There is an out of hours 

answering service for you to leave a message. Please speak clearly when leaving a 

message with the name and class of the child, thank you. 

 

 

 

 

Monday 26th February  - Year 5 Symphony Hall Trip 

Monday 19th February - Friday 23rd February - Half Term Holiday 
Friday 30 March to Friday 13 April - Easter Holiday 

Monday 7 May - School closed- Bank holiday 
Friday 25th May - Teacher Training Day - School closed 

Monday 28 May to Friday 1 June - Half Term Holiday 

 
After School Clubs & Tuition 

 

 
Please ensure that you collect your  
child promptly from the following :- 

 
After school clubs finish at 4.20pm 

 
Year 6 Tuition finishes at 4.30pm 

 

Dinner Money 

 
Please remember that dinner money is now  

£2.30 per day.   
Please ensure your child’s dinner money is in an  

envelope marked with their name and class and that it is handed to the 

office  every Monday. 
 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
http://www.childnet.com/
http://www.childnet.com/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
http://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/curations/stay-safe
http://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/curations/stay-safe
http://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/curations/stay-safe

